
 City Council Report 
 

 

Date: August 20, 2018 

To: City Council 

Through: Michael Kennington, Chief Financial Officer 

From: Edward Quedens, Business Services Director 
 Matt Bauer, Procurement Administrator 

Subject: Five-Month Extension to the Term Contract for C-Cure Security Access 
System Upgrades for the Police Department (Citywide) 
 

Recommendation 
 
Council is requested to approve the contract renewal as recommended. 
 
The Police Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing the extension with Tyco 
Fire and Security US Management Inc. dba Johnson Controls Security Solutions LLC for 
$85,000.00, based on estimated usage.   
 
Background / Discussion 
 
Over the last three years, Tyco Integrated Security has implemented C-Cure version 9000 
and upgraded all City building controllers to iStar, implemented C-Cure at the Regional 
Dispatch Center, provided labor services for C-Cure hardware repairs for Police 
Department - Information Technology, and recently upgraded C-Cure in the lobby of the 
Charles K. Luster building.  The contract is being extended to provide enough time to rebid. 
   
The C-Cure access control system utilizes a proprietary software product manufactured by 
Software House and Tyco is a licensed vendor of products that operate on this software.  
 
Johnson Controls Security Solutions LLC agreed to extend the contract under the same 
terms, conditions and current pricing.  The City has been satisfied with the vendor’s 
performance over the last three years.  This contract continues to be advantageous to the 
City and it is in the City’s best interest to extend the contract.  
 
Purchase Information 
 
Action:  5-Month Extension (through 1/31/2019) 
Procurement Type:  Request for Proposals 
Contract Number:  2015215 
Original Council Award Date:  8/24/2015 
Initial Contract Term:  Three years 
Funding Source:  Police Department operating budget 
 


